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Transform Leatherhead

Sustainable Transport Consultation-As reported at the last meeting,it is confirmed that the 
local Surrey Councillors did see a draft report as to the outcome of the consultation at a 
meeting on 19/1.However at this stage apparently only the Randalls Road proposal is being 
considered and more detail will be available at the CRG meeting in March .

Parking Consultation-As the CRG meeting on January 19th was postponed there has been 
no feedback from MVDC yet.We are told that the report on the results of the consultation is 
in the process of being written and should be available in the next 2-3 weeks.

A decision as to the form of the proposed development at Clare & James House is expected 
in March

A flood alleviation plan has been prioritized  by the Environment Agency and is expected to 
be implemented by 2020.

New lighting has been installed in the Swan Centre car park and other improvements are 
being considered

Kingston House Gardens

As far as is known ,Circles revised proposals are still awaited.

Local Plan

 It is now reported that MVDCs report will be put out for consultation in May/June.


